
 

 
 
Our Ref:  RJO 
 
Wednesday 3rd May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
BTEC Business Enterprise Studies – Intervention Session  
 
I would like to invite your child to attend a targeted after school exam intervention session for BTEC 
Business Enterprise Studies on Tuesday 9th May 2023 between 3:00pm and 6:15pm. The session is 
specifically focusing on the exam which your child will be sitting on the 22nd May 2023. This revision 
session is essential for those pupils to ensure that they can achieve their target grade at the end of 
year 11.  
 
All members of the Business Faculty will be supporting the session, delivering the analysis of 
performance task to small groups of pupils, allowing your child to receive quality support. In order to 
recognise your child’s commitment to the evening there will be food supplied during the evening 
event.  
 
Please make the necessary arrangements for your child to be picked up or leave school at 6:15pm. 
 
For any further information please feel free to contact Mrs Joshi on 0121 533 3750 or via email at 
rajni.joshi@oldburyacademy.org.uk, alternatively please feel free to leave your questions with the 
reception team and a member of the business department will get back to you.  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Joshi 
Curriculum Specialist Business 
 

mailto:rajni.joshi@oldburyacademy.org.uk

